
This project is a partnership between The Australian Institute of Musculoskeletal Science 
(AIMSS), the Melbourne Academic Centre for Health, University of Melbourne and North 
Western Melbourne Primary Health Network.

Give your patients a 
reason to dance. 

Sign up to the Osteoporosis  
Quality Improvement Project.

Find out more at nwmphn.org.au/tenders 
Applications close 5pm, 24 January 2020 

The Osteoporosis Risk and Management (ORMA) Project  
is a quality improvement activity designed to enhance detection  
and improve osteoporosis disease management in older adults.

Your general practice can make the difference. Early diagnosis and effective 
pharmacotherapy can reduce fracture risk by more than 50%. 

16 general practices can be part of the ORMA project.  
Your patients will be saying HIP HIP Hooray!  

       Your practice  
    will gain exclusive
    access to: 
•	 PEN CAT Osteoporosis tool
•	 CPD workshops and training
•	 Clinical and QI mentors 
•	 Opportunity to share  

and learn from other  
general practices

http://www.nwmphn.org.au/tenders 

